Professional Support Development Day
Dear David,
oops.... (just kidding)!
The Professional Support Unit development day took place on Wednesday 21st September 2016 at the Huntingdon Marriott, and despite the horrendous traffic on the A14, all delegates made it in good time!
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for attending and making the day a success.
As promised, you can find downloadable copies of the presentation slides below and I trust that those of you who did not pick up a certificate on the day, have now received an emailed copy.  
Dr Burns and I will endeavor to collate the feedback received next week, and share this with you all along with some brainstormed actions from this.
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions for the PSU team or of course, for any of our excellent speakers.
We look forward to seeing you at future events.
Kind regards
Becca
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